
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

U.S. House of Representatives passes 
'Protect the 'Right to Organize Act,'  

225-206, sends bill to U.S. Senate 
 

There has been no major labor reform since the 1930s, Democrats are seizing on the 
opportunity to strengthen workers' rights and greater opportunity to unionize. 

On Tuesday, March 9, 2021 the US House of Representatives passed the PRO (Protect 
the Right to Organize) Act, the most pro-worker labor reform in decades, according to 
the bill’s sponsors, by a vote of 225-206. It will now go to the US Senate. 

The PRO Act would strengthen workers’ right to strike for better wages and working 
conditions, strengthen safeguards to ensure that workers can hold fair union elections, 
and allow the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) to impose fines against bosses 
who violate workers’ rights. 
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LEGISLATIVE ACTION ALERT 

                        

One Democrat voting against labor 

Rep. Henry Cuellar, Texas 

 

                   

Republicans voting with labor 

Rep. Brian Fitzpatrick, Pennsylvania 

Rep. John Katko, New York 

Rep. Chris Smith, New Jersey 

Rep. Jefferson Van Drew, New Jersey 

Rep. Don Young, Alaska 

 


